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Wednesday 10th July 2024 
 
 
 
RE:  SCHOOL DINNERS FOR YEAR 3 AND ABOVE 
 
I am writing in connection with schools dinners as your child will be in Year 3 in September 2024. 
 
As you know currently school dinners are free for children in Reception to Year 2 inclusive.  However 
from Year 3 upwards the charge from September will be £2.60 per day.   We would prefer payment in 
advance of meals being taken and this can only be done online using your child’s Eduspot account. 
 
Reminder that if your child has any food allergies a Catering Allergy form must be completed asap. 
 
You can of course, choose to have home packed lunches or a mixture of both packed lunch and school 
dinners. If you have any issues with logging onto the system please speak to our school office who will 
help you further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
     
Mrs V Baldwin 
Head Teacher 


